
 

 

 

Thursday 20th January 

The Great British School Dinner 
 

 
 

On Thursday 20th January children in Foundation Stage, 
Year 1 & Year 2 will be provided with a Lunch (Vegetarian 

option/dietary requirements catered for as normal if we hold 
this information) 

There is no need for you to do anything further. 

 
If your child is in KS2 (Year 3,4,5,6) and you would like them 

to have a lunch you will need to request this by paying online 

via the ‘teachers2parents app’ shop section, add ‘Great 

British School Dinner’ to your basket. Please do not pay in 

the school dinners section. The cost is as normal £ 2.35. 

All orders and payments must be received by Tuesday 18th 
January. Unfortunately, late orders will not be accepted. 
(Children who are in receipt of free school meals will be 

ordered a dinner automatically). 
 

If your child does not want a Lunch on this day, you don’t 
need to do anything further other than send your child in with 

a packed lunch from home. 
 

Menu 

 

Main Course  

Roast Beef (Quorn Roast) 

Yorkshire Pudding 

Gravy  

Roast Potatoes 

 Cabbage Carrots & Swede 

 

Dessert  

 

Eton Mess 


